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ollege of Nursing faculty are invited to 
join Marilyn Lockhart, Interim Director 
of Faculty Development at MSU, for a 

discussion about authenticity in college 
classes.  You will have the opportunity to 
assess your own authenticity in your classes 
(an assessment instrument will be emailed to 
you after you RSVP). 

C

 

Dr. Lockhart will share the results of a survey 
asking almost 200 MSU students about the 
importance of authentic teaching.   
 
 
 

The following related article is available from The Teaching Professor, Magna 
Publications: 
 Authenticity in the Classroom.  Weimer, M.E. (2011, October 1) 
 Click here to access the article. 
 

 Tuesday, Nov. 15, 2011 
 114 Sherrick Hall (videoconference room) 
    

12:00-1:00 p.m.  •  Brown bag meeting 
 

RSVP is required to receive assessment instrument: please 
respond to annea@montana.edu by Monday, Nov. 14, 2011. 
 

 

 

This workshop is worth 
1 unit toward the 
Certificate of 

Teaching Enhancement.   
 

Click here for more 
information. 

 

This session will also be available live via 
videoconferencing at the distant campuses: 
 

 Billings campus  318 Apsaruke Hall 
 Great Falls campus Room 203 
 Missoula campus 134/136 North Corbin Hall 
 

For participants who connect via telephone: 
 

 Teleconference number: (406) 994-7230 
 Conference ID: 406510 

http://www.montana.edu/teachlearn/documents/AuthenticityinTeaching_article.pdf
mailto:annea@montana.edu
http://www.montana.edu/teachlearn/TLResources/CertificateofTeachingEnhancement.htm
http://www.montana.edu/teachlearn/TLResources/CertificateofTeachingEnhancement.htm

